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Grand Knight's Message

Deputy Grand Knight, 
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As we still live with the effects of the Corona 
virus, let us remember that we must always
help our neighbors.  Let us all take the time
to pray for those struggling during this 
time, and ask God for His mercy on them.
Remember the 40 Days For Life prayer vigil
starts on September 23rd.  Let us all do our 
part to end the sin of abortion, and return 
our Country to a culture of life.  
     Peace be with y'all!

http://www.kofc15343.org/
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Our Financial Secretary Corner September Meeting Dates 

Assembly 1855, Bishop Bernard F 

Our Council 15343 
Meeting 

Santo Niño Parish Hall 
5655 Rigsby Ave 

San Antonio, TX, Meet 
fourth Thursday of 

each Month (Sept. 24) 
at 7pm. 
(Zoom)

Lio Sanchez, FS 
210-284-3826
rsanchez6886@yahoo.com

SK Roberto 
Sibug, MBA Field
Agent 
Roberto.sibug@
kofc.org

210-460-9664

Popp Fourth Degree Meeting 
Holy Name Catholic Church, 3814 Nash 

Blvd.,  San Antonio, TX 
Online Meetings scheduled through 

Zoom.com on the Second Thursday of 
each month, at 6:30pm

San Antonio Archdiocese Chapter 
Meeting:  through Zoom.com on 
the third Wednesday of each 
Month...starting at 6:30pm

Knights of Columbus I N S U R A N C E Our Field Agent 

 Council Service 
Programs 

 

2020-2021
Program Director:  Sean Flatley 
Community Director: Victor Figueroa 
Family Director: Jim Irwin
Life Director: Victor Figueroa

Membership Director: Rosalio Sanchez
Retention Chairman: Eduardo Candelaria

TERM LIFE INSURANCE - A Part of K of C's Suite of Insurance
Products.  Term life insurance provides affordable protection to your loved
ones for temporary needs. It's simple and straightforward.  It may be an 
ideal solution for people with time-bound financial obligations who are 
interested in protecting their young family on a tight budget. Shielding their
family against the remaining payments on their mortgage, so that they aren't 
drowning in debt or forced to move if you die unexpectedly.  Supplementing
or replacing your income in case you die, so that your family can continue to 
live with the same level of financial comfort that they did when you were 
alive.  Term life insurance also provides funds for your children's college 
education in case of the unexpected. It also enables loved ones to pay off your personal debt (like credit card 
or auto loan debt) should you pass away suddenly. Knights of Columbus term insurance is designed to 
provide you with a maximum amount of coverage at affordable and competitive rates. Unlike permanent 
insurance, term insurance is temporary, and is designed to expire as your financial obligations expire. Our 
term insurance rates are guaranteed for the life of your policy, as is the amount of money that would be 
paid to your family should you pass away.  Term insurance is also convertible.  Depending on how you and 
your Knights of Columbus field agent customize your term insurance policy, you can convert some or all of 
your insurance to permanent coverage at a later date, without providing further proof of insurability. So, if 
your health changes and you have an active term policy, you can secure permanent coverage that you may 
otherwise have been denied.  Talk to your K of C  Field Agent and discover the options you have with Term

Life Insurance:  10, 15, or 20 Year Term , also Annual Renewable Term, and a special product (Young Adult Insurance) for 
Knights and their spouses ages 18-29 to help them start their insurance protection.  For additional features and benefits, 
contact your Field Agent today.   

This month we welcome a new Brother Knight
to our order, and Council:
          Rene Montoya (wife is Maria)
          Third Degree Knight
          Parish:  Santo Niño
          Profession: Banking
Picture will be posted when available.  
Congratulations Brother Rene!  Welcome to 
the Knights of Columbus, and look forward to 
a more official welcome at our upcoming 
Council meeting.  God bless you and your 
family!

http://uknight.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=15343
mailto:rsanchez6886@yahoo.com


Important 
Upcoming Events 

 September 2020

September Birthdays 
We wish a Happy Birthday to the following 
Brother Knights in September. 

Aresteo Bastillas.................................3rd

Our Prayers Offered 
We pray for the recovery, and needs of 
the Brother Knights and their families. 

Rodrigo (Rod) O Tapawan

In Memoriam - Our Fallen Knights 
Eddie G Cantu........................... 1944 - 2011 

Frank A Gonzalez. ..................... 1971 - 2015 

SK Gerald D Langloss, Sr. ......... 1933 - 2017 

Segundino (Ding) Ucab. .......... 1948 - 2018 
Rochester (Roy) Whitaker. ....... 1948 - 2017 

Council 15343 Officers 2020 - 2021 
Chaplain: Rev. Father Arnold Ibarra 
 Grand Knight: Victor Figueroa .......................... 210-241-4471 

Financial Secretary: Lio Sanchez...................... 210-284-3826 
Treasurer: Ed Candelaria
Chancellor: Robert Mendez 
Recorder: SK Jim Irwin 
Advocate: SK Peter McNamee 
Warden: Juan Anaya 
Inside Guard: Jimmy Tello 
Outside Guard: Daniel Lozano 
Trustee - 1 year: SK Henry Mendez 
Trustee - 2 year: SK Dr.Ubaldo Beato 
Trustee - 3 year: Rene Ona
 Trustee Emeritus: SK Dr. Ted Jaceldo 
Lecturer: Jun Sorio 

Upcoming Event: 

Eugene Jaceldo...................................4th
Deacon Dan Kearns.............................4th

SK Manuel M Tamayo.............1925 - 2020

Membership Exemplification (1st-3rd) 
Online Exemplification ceremony scheduled 
for September, 2020.  Contact our FS for 
time and details.  

Romeo R Gregorio...................1937 - 2020

Sir Knights need to attend Assembly 1855  (4th 
Degree) normally meet at Holy Name Catholic 
Church. Now by Zoom (online) on the second 
Thursday of each month. 

Online Exemplification:  ...Details pending.
Brother Knights:  As you know we are living in 
extraordinarily difficult times. Our faith, 
freedom, health, and safety are at risk like no 
other time in history.  We call on every Knight 
to lead their family with daily prayer,  Pray for 
a healing of heart for those running the 
streets, for wisdom and guidance of both Law 
enforcement and protester, and an end to this 
pandemic  Healing attitudes, hearts, and 
leadership to focus on the good within each 
of us, and what we have in common...a loving 
God that wants nothing but the best for us, 
our family, and Country.  God bless you!

Deputy Grand Knight: Sean Flatley .............. 210-844-0199

SK Henry Mendez..............................12th
Dr.Sal Baylan......................................18th
Darren Harris.....................................21st

Exemplification's are offered 
now 'On Demand'...online, any 
day, anytime.  

Patrick Wyrwich..................................25th

http://uknight.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=15343
http://www.kofcuniform.com/
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Pro Life - Activities within San Antonio Area 

Special Olympics - Activities within San Antonio area 

Please contact SK Henry Gonzales for information on how we can help 
210-849-6616, or kofcsotx20@gmail.com

ACE Silver Wings

In rememberance of those lost by abortion

Texas, Your Gift Can Change a Life!
Go to: https://give.specialolympics.org/texas

40 Days For Life Rally: Saturday, Sept. 19, 
at 1PM at office for 40 Days at 2202 
Babcock Rd. The Prayer Vigil starts on 
Wednesday, Sept. 23rd.  These are 
activities that make Brother Knights 
eligible for receipt of the ACE Silver 
Wings. 

http://www.kofc15343.org/
mailto:kofcsotx20@gmail.com


• 

District Deputy Corner 

Victor Figeroa
Dr.UbaldoSean Flatley

'

• Greetings Brother Knights

  
Beato

SK Jim Irwin DD53
catholic.brother@yahoo.com

210-508-4653

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIvdeusqTgiGtCtzOAq-pOkphF4_bbK39A5
September 16th, 2020
7pm
Must pre-register! SIGN UP TODAY! Only sign up if you can attend.
Limited to only 1,000, last one almost hit that number, get your councils registered early.
All are welcome, members, non-members, wives, family and friends – forward the pre-
register link and encourage all to attend. 
Once you pre-register, a follow up email will be sent. THIS is the link, unique to you, for you, 
DO NOT SHARE your link. ONLY share the link above. 
Once you pre-register, please do save that link in your follow up email in your calendar.
How do you get credit for your council?
Market ALL Fraternal Benefits Nights
Below are some suggested actions
Council email blast
Council social media announcement
• Use the council Facebook page
• And / or create event on Facebook
Click here and invite your Catholic friends!
• Your state council’s website can also be used
Parish bulletin announcement / event poster
• Place an announcement in bulletin or insert
• Hang a poster in the back of the church
Parish email blast / Parish social media announcement
• Many parishes are sending out virtual reminders on Mass
ask your parish office if they can include the announcement.
• Announcement under events on Church website or Church FB page
Parish pulpit announcement
• A member of the council, or the agent can speak
• If Mass is still being held virtually, Father may be willing to make the
announcement himself
Prospect specific email / outreach
• Any prospects from Church drives, NCD sites etc. can be invited with
specified individual emails or phone calls to them. Fraternal Benefit
ol so prospects can learn about the
benefits membership will offer them.
David McKnight graduated from Brigham Young University with Honors in 1997. Over the
past 22 years David has helped put thousands of Americans on the road to the zero percent
tax bracket. He has made frequent appearances in Forbes, USA Today, New York Times, Fox
Business, CBS Radio, Bloomberg Radio, Huffington Post, Reuters, CNBC, Yahoo Finance,
Nasdaq.com, Investor’s Business Daily, Kiplinger’s, MarketWatch and numerous other
national publications. His bestselling book The Power of Zero has sold over 250,000 copies 
and the updated and revised version was published by Penguin Random House. When it was 
launched in September of 2018, it finished the week as the #2 most-sold business book in 
the world. In 2019 The Power of Zero was ranked as the #9 best financial resource in the 
country by Forbes Magazine. This book was recently made into a full-length documentary 
film entitled The Power of Zero: The Tax Train Is Coming. As the President of David 
McKnight & Company, he mentors hundreds of financial advisors from across the country 
who specialize in the Power of Zero retirement approach. He and his wife Felice have seven 
children.

September 16 (Wed.) 2020 at 7PM
Must pre-register:  Sign up today.
Link to online program to be emailed to you.  Invite your Catholic friends, do not need be a 
Knight to attend.  

David McKnight graduated from Brigham Young University with Honors in 1997.  Over ther 
past 22 years David has helped put thousands of Americans on the road to the zero percent 
tax bracket.  He has made frequent appearances in Forbes, USA Today, New York Times, Fox 
Business, CBS Radio, Bloomberg Radio, Huffington Post, Reuters, CNBC, Yahoo Finance, 
Nasdaq. com, Invester's Business Daily, Kiplinger's MarketWatch and numberous other
national publications.  His bestselling book The Power of Zero has sold over 250,000 copies 
and the updated and revised version was published by Penquin Random House.  When it was 
launched in September of 2018, it finished the week as the #2 most-sold business book of the 
world, 

A new month, and continued prayers for an end to this pandemic, 
good health and well-being of all our Brother Knights and families.

The challenges that we've faced often seem overwhelming, but keeping our 
faith in our loving God, and his guidance will take us through it.  I've often 
admired the big oak trees around San Antonio, considering I grew up in an 
area of Texas that was a bit void of trees....but I remind myself that those 
trees got started from a small, persistent little nut.  So our challenge will 
always be to continue to be persistent, facing our challenges knowing that we 

will through God's help, become stronger and rise above this pandemic, and social unrest.   
We have a wealth of information on-line.  If you go to kofc.org, you'll find a wealth of information 
on how to make our Council grow, and be more effective within our parish, and community.  The 
Benefits presentation noted below is a 'must see' program, sponsored by our Knights of Columbus 
Insurance.  So please register to attend, and ask others Catholic friends (don't have to be a Knight) 
to join us.  
    You'll also note below, that our Archdiocese of San Antonio, and USCCB has three Sunday, 
Respect Life services scheduled.  Attending can be documented and help with receipt of the ACE 
Wings.  Also September normally brings a little cooler weather (below 90) and chance to enjoy 
being outdoor with your family.  Be the big oak tree (A Knight) to your family, parish, and 
community....continuing to pray together.  God bless you and your family, and God bless 
America.



September 2020 66

In 2019 The Power of Zero was ranked as the #9 best financial resource in the country
by Forbes Magazine.  This book was recently made into a full-length documentary film
entitled The Power Of Zero:  The Tax Train Is Coming.  As the President of David 
McKnight & Company, he mentors hundreds of financial advisors from across the 
country who specialize in the Power of Zero retirement approach.  He and his wife 
Felice have seven children.

To register for this Free meeting either refer to your recent email on this, or contact 
your District Deputy at 210-508-4653, or Field Agent at 210-460-9664, and be able to 
provide your email address.

Coming in October

mailto:djtoddjr@gmail.com
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	Brothers: We need you to step up and offer your help with this fundraising event. The funds earned from your help will help support not only our parish but charitable causes within our community, State, and Nation.



